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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Newslink 
 
Please find enclosed the latest copy of Newslink; enjoy reading about the successes 
of our students and staff over the recent weeks.  Further digital copies are available 
to download from our website www.landau-forte.org.uk. 
 
Also enclosed is an information sheet detailing essential information for the new 
Academic Year.  Please note that this document draws your attention to some 
important changes taking place from 20 August 2014.  For our new Year 7 students, 
please also find enclosed an information booklet for the College.  A copy of this 
booklet is available on the website www.landau-forte.org.uk. 
 
As you may already be aware, Stephen Whiteley, Chief Executive of the Trust will 
retire on 31 August.  Steve was, of course, Principal of the College from 1996 to 
2009 and I know many, including former parents and students, want to take the 
opportunity to wish him well.  Dr Antony Edkins, newly appointed CEO took up his 
post on 1 July 2014. 
 
Please accept my sincere thanks for your continued support throughout the year and 
I hope that you and your family have an enjoyable summer break.  We are looking 
forward to the new academic year, which begins on Wednesday 20 August 2014 for 
all students who will be in Years 8, 9, 10, 11 and 13.  Students in Year 7 start their 
first term at the College on Monday 1 September 2014 and students in Year 12 on 
Thursday 4 September 2014. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E A Coffey 
Principal 
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